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The noble Polish family Krupka.





Krupka . Two silver lilies standing side by side in
a red field; Helmet decoration a silver lily between two hunting
horns (elephant trunks). Peter Kreutzberg ( Kruczberg ) came to
Poland from Germany (Franconia), where he was confirmed by King
Zygmunt I in 1515 with this coat of arms, which his ancestors, as
he proved, had been granted by Emperor Friedrich . His name changed
in Poland to Krupek , then Krupka . This coat of arms is used
by:



Krupka, Przeclawski, Tomaszewski.





Krupek's Coat of Arms (Vol. 5 pp. 394-395)



Krupka coat of arms . One below the other are two
white lilies, as seen in the Gozdawa coat of arms in the red field,
above the helmet is a lily between two trumpets. OK. Volume. 1st
fol . 501. Paprocki in the nest, fol . 1122. about the coat of
arms. fol . 564. Jewels fol . 61. This coat of arms was brought to
Poland by Piotr Kruczberg , so named after the castle located there
in that country. I read about their nobility privilege given by
Sigismund I King of Poland in 1515, in MS. Domus - Confession.
Kraków. there the king mentions that Frederick the Emperor
presented the ancestors of this house with this coat of arms for
his knightly deeds, for which his letters were made with seals;
which Zygmunt I confirmed with his new privilege. This then Piotr
Kruczberg with a slight Polish accent was called Krupek , and from
his great height, as I read in this privilege, Lang Peter left his
son Jerzy, his daughter Anna with Mikołaj Cikowski , the sword
bearer and burgrave of Krakowski , and then married to the
castellan, there were four sons of the same Jerzy: Jan, Erazm ,
Piotr and Konrad: anyway, Paprocki and Okolski write it differently
because I mentioned it from the Zygmunt -Privilege, about Johannes
and Erasmus can be found in Paprocki for the coat of arms. fol .
701. Of these, Erasmus later settled in the province of Sandomierz
(three of his sisters were counted by Paproc , one by Szydłowiecki
and then by Kurozwęski , the second by Krzysztof Gnoiński , the
third by Fredro, the wife, but the privilege of keeping them silent
there by Brzeska Barbara, coat of arms of Ciołek , father of
Krzysztof, a royal courtier, Erazm's brother, father of Malcher ,
den from Mężykowny , daughter Anna, married to Stanisław Morski ,
and two sons Stanisław and Mikołaj , by these Stanisława followed
daughter Zofia Tomasz Alemanni , whose brother Adam moved to Italy
from Poland, 2to voto she was for Samuel [p. 395] Rzeszowski , 3tio
after Rylski . Erazm's third brother Peter wrote about the little
prince. Konrad was the fourth from Przecławice , his successor
Przecławskie Krupki were called, who had five daughters, Jadwiga
Szczepanowska , Anna Czuryłowa , and - with the second union -
Czepielowska , Katarzyna Kowalewska , Zuzanna Drohecka and Elżbieta
Glińska : three sons, Hieronowska the Herbuk of Niewiarima . Ludwik
and Konrad, the royal secretary, he traveled in legation to Prussia
and Turek : King August, appreciating his merits, presented him
with many estates, including Radzinice , Jadzwięga and Kornice ,
his wife Filipowski from Siekluka . One of them was a cupbearer of
King Stefan, Buccella Confu . Simonii fol . 75. Krupczanka was
behind Franciszek Boner , second behind Chycki Stanisław , third
behind Jodok Decjusz . Sebastian, canon of the Kraków Cathedral,
multiple rector of the Kraków Academy, pastor Wielicki 1627.
Wojciech Krupka Przecławski erected an altar in Kraków at S. Jakub
in 1640. Samuel, canon of Gnieźnieński and Pułtuski , dean Łowicki
, cantor Sandomierski , left this world in 1659. He poured a few
thousand on the foundation of the seminary in Łowicz and Pułtusk
and the hospital in Gniezno , he is buried in the Łowicka
Collegiate Church, his nephews Piotr and Stanisław : Krzysztof from
Mojkowice Krupka Jäger from Sandomierz , member of the Sejm 1661.
from there commissioner for the inspection of the Crown Treasury.
Constitute. fol . 16. Hieronim née Niewiarowska , as stated above,
had two daughters, one of them was for Stanisław Jarocki , the
other for Strzembosz , and a son by Krzysztof who had Katarzyna
Gajewska 's daughter Jędrzej behind him. Ludwik, also Hieronim's
brother, left two daughters and sons, of whom Jarosz had a
daughter, Cyrill Chrząstowski , behind him. Krzysztof Cześnik
Lubelski , his daughter was in Secemin after Aleksander Seweryn
Dębiński ale sterilis . Aries. Konstancja succeeds Krzysztof
Trzebiński . Jan Krupka , daughter married to Jędrzej Łodziński
.
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